
Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a lovely holiday and are 

back feeling refreshed! 

We have another performance coming up as our 

class assembly is on the 7th February. This year 

we will be raising money for the British Heart 

Foundation’s Ramp up the Red Day. The 

children will need to be dressed in something 

red for our assembly performance.  

All money collected from our dress in red day 

will go to fund vital research into heart disease. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This term we will be focusing on our 

reading skills. To allow us to be able to 

listen to your child read and develop their 

reading skills, can we ask that the 

children bring their reading books to 

school, in their homework bags, every 

day. 

Important Dates 

7.2.14- Ramp up the 

Red, P1B class 

assembly 

17.2.14 February 

Holiday 

18.2.14 INSET day 

19.2.14 children 

return 

27.3.14 Parents 

Evening 

4.4.14 End of term 

 

This term we are looking forward to the schools 50th 

birthday celebrations which should be lots of fun! 

Through this we will be learning about Blackburn in 

years gone by and when Gran was a Girl. We will be 

finding out what life was like in the past, what school 

life was like and which games Gran used to play with.  


